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24 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Y11 Information Evening - Tuesday 3 October

We wish to invite Year 11 students and their families to our Information Evening where we will share
important advice and guidance on how to best support your child’s education in this crucial year.

This event will take place in the Arts Centre on Tuesday 3 October, between 5:00pm and 6:30pm,
and will consist of a 30 minute presentation at 5pm and 6pm on guidance and support available in the
academy, how students can achieve their full potential and how to make the most of every
opportunity in this final GCSE year. Working in partnership with parents is an integral part of the
support network our young people need to succeed.

We hope the evening will provide you with an ideal opportunity to meet some of the staff in school
who support your child and enable them to make progress; coupled with preparing them for the
next steps in education, training or employment. Our main aim however in the short term is to
equip students and parents/carers with a greater understanding of what lies ahead over the coming
months in terms of preparation for assessments, opportunities for enrichment, additional
interventions, masterclasses and of course advice around careers and Post 16.

Please click on this link to complete a Google Form indicating if you would like to attend.

Yours faithfully

Mr R Larder - Vice Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.
Registered office address: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WF1 2PF.

VAT number: 158 2720 04. Outwood Grange Academies Trust is an exempt charity.
A list of Directors’ names is open to inspection at our registered office.

https://forms.gle/LTWsv4yqrnyDZ3rs5

